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Carolynôs Corner 

 

I saw a post on Facebook last night there are only 20 Saturdays until CHRISTMAS!!!   I have already 

finished a couple of gifts and now can start dreaming of other projects as summer rapidly draws to a 

close.  I had a wonderful summer and it was fun visiting quilt shops in Texas, Oklahoma, Virginia, 

Maryland, Massachusetts, New Hampshire and Maine.  Each shop had such a distinctive personality.  

When we drove through Tennessee I discovered that the shops near our route were ALL closed on 

Tuesdays.  I guess next year I will have to make sure we drive through Tennessee on a different day of 

the week.   

The next BIG event on our guild calendar is the quilt show.  Kat and Cindy are doing a great job 

getting everyone motivated I have been sketching my challenge quilt using the 2 colors I have to 

incorporate in my quilt.  What a fun challenge idea! We are also beginning to collect items for the 

Opportunity Baskets.  I donated a Duffle Bag made with selvedges and am making another bag.  Please 

support the guildôs fund raising by donating to the quilt show.  Can you donate a fat quarter, a package 

of needles, a pair of small scissors or a package of pins?  Every little donation will help.  The money 

raised at the quilt show helps to support the guild and our commitment to bring in speakers each month.   

PROGRAM SURVEY: We NEED your input regarding workshops and programs.  Please fill out 

the survey and bring it to the next meeting or complete the on-line survey.  We only had 6 people return 

the survey at our August meeting.  If  you have a speaker youôd like us to try to book for a program or a 

technique youôd like to learn please share that with us.  The feedback we did receive asked for more 

Saturday workshops (I so excited we have 2 scheduled next spring!) and 2 people asked for a lower cost 

(currently $35 for members).  As someone who works full time I love the Saturday workshops too.  The 

problem with Saturday workshops is that unless the speaker is local we would have to pay their hotel 

fees for 5 nights as well as meals!  Yikes!  That is cost prohibitive we canôt afford to pay that for a 

workshop.  As for the cost of the workshops $35.00 is in line with other guilds but if you have 

ideas/suggestions for reducing the cost please let us know!  Would you like mini workshops at 

meetings?  Would you like to have workshops on line?  Your Board needs your help! 

 The PRESIDENTôS challenge is also in full swing and there are 28 participants.  The blocks that were 

brought in last month were great I canôt wait to see the finished quilts.  Loretta Davis was the first 

winner of the monthly drawing she won $14.25.  I am busy working on the plans for the 3rd block this 

has been fun for me too! 

 

Until next month 

Carolyn Erratt  
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About Our September Program: 

 

Our speaker this month is Steve Shuman of the Singer 
Sewing Center located inside the Quilt Cupboard in 
Garden Grove.  Steve has many years of experience with 
sewing machines and sergers.  He has awesome 
knowledge about machines, thread, and needles. 

 

StevŜΩǎ ǇǊƻƎǊŀƳ ƛǎ ǘƛǘƭŜŘ άSewing With No Bad Words or How Not To Throw Your 
{ŜǿƛƴƎ aŀŎƘƛƴŜΦέ   

 

It always happens when you have a deadline or just 10 minutes to do a simple 
ǘŀǎƪΦ  ¸ƻǳǊ ƳŀŎƘƛƴŜ ǊŜŦǳǎŜǎ ǘƻ Řƻ ǿƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ƴŜŜŘ ŘƻƴŜΦ  tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭƭȅΣ LΩǾŜ ǎƻƳŜǘƛƳŜǎ 
spent hours trying to figure out why, leading to the urge to drop the thing out the 
window.   Steve has suggestions, hints, and answers, so bring your questions, and 
a notepad.  He has a great handout that you will keep for reference.  

 

Thayone 

 

 

  Philanthropy Sewing Workshop 

 Please join us at the Orange Quilt Bee on 9/10/14 for a fun day of 
completing quilts for donation to Vets and Kids.  We will start the 
day at 9 am and sew until 4 pm.  Come for the entire day or even 
for a few hours.  This is a great way to contribute to our community 
while having fun and getting to know fellow quilters.  
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Note:  Please fill this out and return to OCQG unless you have already filled one 
out online or at the August meeting!  If you would like to fill out the online survey 
instead of printing this one out and filling it in, go to 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6DGV8PD.  Thanks! 

 

Orange County Quilters Guild 

Workshop Survey 2014 
 

1. Approximately how many OCQG Workshops have you attended in the past year? ________ 

2. If you have not attended OCQG Workshops, why not? 

 I work during the time they are offered 

 They are too expensive 

 The Workshop topics do not appeal to me 

 I have so many quilts in progress that I cannot start another 

 I attend the Orange Grove Quilters Guild Meeting (same time as OCQG Workshop) 

Other (or additional comments): 
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________ 

3. What would entice you to come to an OCQG Workshop? 

___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________ _____ 

4. Any other comments you would like to make about increasing attendance at OCQG 

Workshops? 

___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________________ _____ 
 
Thank you for taking time to fill out this survey to help us plan our workshops.  If you have 
any other comments you would like to share with the Board, please use the back of this 
page. 
 
Name (optional):  ___________________________________________________________ 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/6DGV8PD
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AS WE ARE GEARING UP FOR A QUILT SHOW IN APRIL OF 2015 SEVERAL PEOPLE VOICED CONCERN THAT THEY 
²h¦[5bΩ¢ I!±9 ! b9² v¦L[¢ ¢h 5L{t[!¸ {h L 59/L595 ¢h L{{¦9 ! /I![[9bD9Η 

Many of the active quilt bloggers host QUILT ALONGS and I have fun following the blogs just to see the incredible quilts 
that are being created.  I am doing a variation of a quilt along and would love for you to join me.  The quilts will then be 
displayed at the quilt show in April and the attendees at the WINE AND CHEESE PREVIEW can vote on the best 
PRESIDENTIAL CHALLENGE.  

Here is how this challenge will work. The finished quilt must contain the 6 blocks that you are given but the setting will 
be your choice ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ŀŘŘ ƳƻǊŜ ōƭƻŎƪǎ ƛŦ ȅƻǳΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ŀ ƭŀǊƎŜǊ ǉǳƛƭǘΦ The sign-ups and 1st block will be available in 
July.  Each month from August-January participants will bring in the completed block from the previous month so that it 
Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅŜŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜƴ .¦¸ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǘƛƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ƴŜȄǘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ŦƻǊ ϷмΦллΦ όLŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ŦƛƴƛǎƘŜŘ ōƭƻŎƪ ǘƘŜƴ 
your next set of instructions will be $1.50.)  Instructions for the block and a hidden twist will be in the sealed 
envelopes.  The twist might be a technique that you are to use or even a type of fabric to include in your project.  Not 
everyone will receive the same blocks or ΨǘǿƛǎǘΩ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ŎƘŀƭƭŜƴƎŜ ŀ ōƛǘ ƳƻǊŜ ǳƴƛǉǳŜΦ   ²Ƙȅ ǘƘŜ ϷмΦлл ŜŀŎƘ 
month?  Everyone who participates will have a chance to win 50% of the fee each month and the other 50% will go 
towards the final prize.  So the more who participate the more money you could win each month.   I guarantee that you 
will have fun if you take the challenge.  You will also have a chance to specify the level of complexity for your blocks so if 
you are a new quilter join the fun and learn some new techniques along the way.   

TIMELINE 

¶ September Meeting- Bring in your completed  block and for $1.00 receive your next block  (or join and pick up 

Block 1 for FREE) 

¶ October Meeting- Bring in your completed  block and for $1.00 receive your next block  (or join and pick up 

Block 1 for FREE) 

¶ November Meeting- Bring in your completed  block and for $1.00 receive your next block  (or join and pick up 

Block 1 for FREE) 

¶ December Meeting- Bring in your completed  block and for $1.00 receive your next block  (or join and pick up 

Block 1 for FREE) 

¶ January Meeting- Bring in your completed  block  to show and receive the final instructions for $1.00 (or join 

and pick up Block 1 for FREE)  If you have missed any month at this point in time you may buy the previous 

blocks for $1.50 each.

v¦9{¢Lhb{ ¸h¦ aLDI¢ I!±9ΧΧ 

¶ How much is the total cost? LŦ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƛƳŜ ǘƘŜ Ŏƻǎǘ ƛǎ ϷсΦлл ƘƻǿŜǾŜǊ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƪŜŜǇ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ŀǊŜ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎƛƴƎ 

the directions each time your cost will be $9.00. 

¶ L ǿƻƴΩǘ ōŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Wǳƭȅ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ Ŏŀƴ L Ƨƻƛn later? You can join at any time. 

¶ I am going to be out of town one month how can I get the instructions for the next month? LŦ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜƴΩǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ 

and want the new block you can send me a picture of your finished block and I will email you the next block and you can 

pay the $1.00 at the next meeting.   

¶ What is the final prize?  That is still in the planning stage but you will like it I promise. 

¶ What is the color scheme or style? Color and fabric style is your choice however a twist might be that you have to 

ƛƴŎƻǊǇƻǊŀǘŜ ŀ ŦƭƻǊŀƭ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ƛƴ ŀ ōƭƻŎƪΣ ƻǊ ŀ ƎŜƻƳŜǘǊƛŎ ŦŀōǊƛŎ ƻǊ ΧΧΦ ²Ŝƭƭ ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƛŘŜŀΦ 

¶ I am a new quilter will this be too hard for me? You can specify on the sign-up form your skill level for piecing, paper 

piecing and applique so I can select appropriate blocks. For example you might consider yourself to be advanced for piecing 

but a novice at applique so the blocks/techniques you get will be different from someone who is advanced in applique and 

intermediate in piecing. 
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  Summer Opportunity Baskets  

 

We had four  opportunity òbasketsó at the August meeting . . . and four lucky winners! Plus, something new 
. . . a winner of a bundle of batik fabric was drawn from all the tickets that were left over from all four 
opportunity baskets drawings. Everyone who bought tic kets got a chance to win :o)  

Itty Bitty Batik basket & Cathedral Windows book ð Lisa Kelly  

Tropical Paradise basket w/Hawaiian quilt book ð Carol Hunter  

Laurel Burch Bright Kitty & Goose Christmas panel w/coordinating fabric ð Bonnie Klopfer  

Big Batik Mama  basket w/lots of beautiful batik fabric, 2 books (Ricky Tims & Eleanor Burns),  

a fun, colorful puzzle & lotion ð Marge Greenwald  

Batik fabric bundle ð Barbara Sharp  

 

 

                           

 

Septemberõs baskets will include brights, dots, circles, an òI Spyó juvenile fabric basket.  How do we put 
together all these pretty baskets each month, you ask?  Well, Iõm glad you asked!  Itõs through generous 
donations from many guild members . . . like you!  Here is a list of fabric color, themes or  types of fabrics 
we especially need to make up baskets in the upcoming months. Of course, any fabric is welcomed.  We 
especially need solids and larger pieces that we can mix with the various themes listed below:  

Bring in September or earlier  for October drawing ð Fall colors, juvenile holl0ween prints  

Bring in October or earlier  for November drawing ð 1800õs reproductions; brown, pinks; purple, gold & rust  

Bring in November or earlier  for December drawing ð Red, green, gold, neutrals, burgundy & Christma s  

Bring in December or earlier for January 2015 drawing ð Blue, yellow & white; star fabric & stripe fabric  

Bring in January or earlier  for February 2015 drawing ð Reds, pinks, whites, purples, valentines themes  

Bring in February or earlier  for March 2015  drawing ð Greens, gold, black; Neutrals ð cream, mocha, tans,       
whites, taupe, gray, light yellows  

Bring in March or earlier  for April 2015 drawing ð Floral, Easter -theme, yellow, pink, green& blue  

Bring in April or earlier  for May drawing ð Patriotic  fabric, red & white fabric  

 

Thank you in advance for your donations. You can bring the fabric to the guild meeting, or if you need to 
drop off fabric after the meeting date, just give me a call at 714 -623-0495 so I can give you directions to my 
home.  Sto p by the Opportunity Basket table, say òhió, and buy some tickets! Three (3) tickets for $1, or 
bonus . . . Eighteen (18) tickets for $5 . . . best deal in town!  

Stay cool & keep on quilting!!  

 

Laura Lynch, Debbie Charles, Jean Ebert & Nancy Grant  

Opportun ity Basket Gals      
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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE UPCOMING WORKSHOPS 

Check the website (www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com ) for the latest information on upcoming 
Programs & Workshops.  .  The sign-up form for Workshops is available on the website or guild 
meetings.  Come join us for some fun!  Workshop prices are $35  for members/$50 for non-
members.  Here are the upcoming scheduled workshops. All workshops are at the Orange 
Quilt Bee located at 628 E Katella Ave in Orange, phone 714-639-3245.  Supply lists are posted on our 
website as they become available. 

October 15, 2014  Cindy Myers, A 
Judy Niemeyer 
Certified 
Instructor  

Weeping Willow  

November 12, 2014  Julie Herman Chopsticks 

 

 

The 2015 Quilt Show òEchoes of the Pastó is already in motion!  Wow ð it 
seems like we just finished up the last show and some of us are still napping.  But it is 
time to wake up and finish up a UFO, look through the cupboards or wherever and 
find something to put in the show. The dates of the quilt show will be April 10 ð 11 
with April 9th being the preview night again.  The venue will be back at Zion Lutheran 
in Anaheim.   

 Our very own Pam Gayle will be our featured quilter.  We are so excited about 
having Pam show all of her great treasures.  

BUT with all of the success that a show can be, it does not come without 
volunteers.  We still need people for committee heads, help with assembling bags, and 
definitely help during the show itself. 

PLEASE come and attend one of our Quilt Show meetings.  Snacks and water 
are provided.  (Fenton loves to bake cookies.)  A good time is had by all.   

Remember to sign up for the challenges.  Two are available for you.  One is the 
Presidentõs Challenge.  Carolyn Erratt has directions for this.  The other is the Crayon 
Challenge.   The directions will be available at the meetings and also online. 

Thank you in advance for all of the help and support. 

Kat Benne and Cindy Davis 

Quilt Show Co-Chairs 

 

http://www.orangecountyquiltersguild.com/
http://maps.google.com/maps?f=q&source=s_q&hl=en&geocode=&q=628+E+Katella,+orange&aq=&sll=37.0625,-95.677068&sspn=30.323858,86.572266&ie=UTF8&hq=&hnear=628+E+Katella+Ave,+Orange,+California+92867&z=16
http://www.jaybirdquilts.com/
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                 Gallavantinô 2014    

 
Mountain Traditions  

September 6 & 7, 2014 10:00 -4:00 pm  
Buckhorn Camp  

24641 Hwy 243, Idyllwild, CA, 92546  
$7.00  

 
Quilted Treasures  

Quilt Auction & Luncheon/Tea  
Presented by Flying Geese Quilterõs Guild 

Saturday Octobe r 11, 2014  
11:00 am - 2:00 pm  

Miller Community Center  
300 Centennial Way  

Tustin  
 

A Grove of Quilts  
October 17 , 2014 12:00 -5:00 pm  
October 18, 2014 9:00 -4:00 pm  

Acker Hall Garden Grove United Methodist Church  
12741 Main St. Garden Grove  

Admission $10.00  
Presale $7.00  contact Barbara Purks  

 
 

For more quilt show info go to SCCQG  

http://www.sccqg.org/  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

  

http://www.sccqg.org/
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Blo  

 

August  

Attendance  

82  Members  

5 Guests  

HOSPITALITY FOR  SEPTEMBER  

 

Thanks to all who participate each month by 

bringing goodies for all to share.  Those  with last 

names beginning with   D-E-F-G-H are asked to 

bring something to share for our meeting this 

month.  Bring a goodie and receive a ticket for the 

great door prizes awarded at the end of each 

meeting.   

 

August Door Prizes 

 

Donor   Item      Recipient 

 

.ŜŀǊΩǎ vǳƛƭǘ {ƘƻǇ Hand-dyed Fabrics    Jinhee Choi 

Calico House  Goody Bag     Linda De Coux 

Calico House  $15 Gift Certificate    D. Valenzoela 

Flying Geese  $10 Gift Certificate    Marilyn Fredrickson 

Flying Geese  $10 Gift Certificate    Jean Ebert 

Generations  Hand-dyed Wool Pack   Patti Pane 

Quilt Bee  $10 Gift Card     Marge Greenwald  

Quilt Bee  $10 Gift Card     Ann Chavez 

Quilt Cupboard Panel      Loretta Davis  

Quilt Cupboard Panel      Alice Davidson 

Tranquility  $20 Gift Card     Dotty Fonley 

      

Thanks to all who donated gifts this month.  Be sure to visit these stores and let them know how much 
we appreciate them. 

 

Kat Benne 
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Block of the Month 

September 2014 
 

To make our September Block of the Month, we will use a Fall color scheme. You may submit 

up to 5 blocks, and receive one ticket per block for a chance to win some or all of the blocks that 

are turned in at our September meeting. 

 

To make EACH block you will need: 

 

 Color A for the ñborderò (tan or cream print/blender/batik/solid) 

2 strips 2ô1/2ò x 12-1/2ò 

2 strips 2-1/2ò x 8-1/2ò 

 Color B (contrasting, darker fall color print/blender/batik/solid) 

2 strips 2-1/2ò x 8-1/2ò 

 4 different fall prints/blenders/batiks/solids 

Cut 1 strip of each to measure 2-1/2ò x 4-1/2ò (a total of 4 different strips) 

 

To assemble the block: 

 

* Note that seams should be pressed toward the darker colors in each step. 

 

1.  Sew the four 2-1/2ò x 4-1/2ò strips to each other along their longer, 4-1/2ò sides. You will 

then have a unit that looks like it is striped. It should measure 4-1/2ò x 8-1/2ò and will become 

the center of your finished block. My example below shows this unit made using strips of paisley 

print, rust blender, yellow print, and orange print fabrics. 

 

2.  Sew a Color B strip along each of the 8-1/2ò sides of the unit assembled above. Your unit 

now measures 8-1/2ò x 8-1/2ò. My Color B strips are made using a dark green blender. 

 

3.  Sew the two 2-1/2ò x 8-1/2ò Color A strips (the shorter tan print strips in my example) to 

the sides of the unit, parallel to the 4-1/2ò strips. Your unit now measures 8-1/2ò x 12-1/2ò. 

 

4.  Finally, sew the last two 2-1/2ò x 12-1/2ò Color A strips along the other two sides (top & 

bottom in the photo) of your unit, as for a border. Unfinished block measures 12-1/2ò square. 
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Thanks to everyone who picked up a kit at the Quilts for Kids table. 

Youôre the best!!! The goal for this time is to come up with about 50  

quilts that are appropriate for teens before Christmas. The more 
help that we get from everyone in the guild, the easier it will be to 
achieve that goal. 

Thanks again for sharing your gifts. 

Pam Gayle on behalf of Philanthropy  

 

SUSAN G KOMEN for the cure 
  
If you'd like to sponsor me at the race, it'd be great.  Checks should be made payable 
to Komen OC RFTC.  Any amount is a gift that will go a long way to help someone 
who is unable to pay for treatment. 
  
I'll be collecting Yoplait PINK lids for Susan G. Komen beginning in October.   
Figured I'd give you a head's up for the campaign.  It's going to be called Friends in 
the Fight this go around.  You've all been great in bringing in the lids in the past and 
I  hope that you will continue to do so.  SGK OC will get 10 cents for each lid. 
  
Thanks to you all for your continued support.               Barbara Purks 
 

September Birthdays  
 

 Del Thomas       Lorraine Voorhees  

MaryAnne Sletto         Deborah Robinson 

Mary Lou Starr       Nancy McKinney  

Donna Butler        Margot Taub  

Marilyn Fredrickson       Marcia Poulin  

Nancy Worley        Jane Silva 

Gayle Graham 
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Open Positions 

Need Volunteers  

 

*Publicity chair person  

ϝvǳƛƭǘΩǎ ŦƻǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ tƘƛƭŀƴǘƘǊƻǇȅ ŎƘŀƛǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ 
 

 

OCQG - Out & About! 
 

Orange County Quilters Guild participated in the 
Orange County Fair by hosting a booth in the Home 
Arts building on Saturday, August 9th.  Thank you to 
Tina Lockwood for decorating our booth with a 
"Quilts for Vets" theme!  It was a great chance to talk 
about what we do in our guild.  It was also a great 
opportunity to invite quilters to visit us at our General 
Meetings and to invite people to our quilt show in 
April!  Thank you to Tina, Lisa Scaglione, Julie 
McCluney, Charlotte Stripland, Cindy Davis, Kat 
Benne, Mary Lou Ripper, Linda Kramer, Marilyn 
Fredrickson, and Denise Howard for staffing the 
booth! 

We also participated in Yorba Linda Quilt Daze - 
"Generations of Quilts" (8/16 & 8/17)!  Thank you to 
Jill Ellert, Nancy Grant, and Laura Lynch for setting up 
and staffing OCQG's bay of quilts!  Thank you also to 
Jane Herron and Carol Rodeback for working with me 
to sell raffle tickets for our   
2015 Opportunity Quilt!  It 
was a nice show and we got 
to talk about the fun we 
have in our guild, invite 
quilters to join us, and also 
promote our quilt show! 

Sandy Milo 
Reporting from The Field 
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A word from our Sponsors 

--------------------------------- 
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A special thanks to 
the Orange Quilt 
Bee for providing 

space for our 
workshops! 

 

Advertising opportunities available now in the OCQG newsletter & Yearbook!  Advertise in both and save 
$$$!  For more information and rates, contact OCQG 
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O R A N G E   C O U N T Y 

Q U I  L T E R S   G U I  L D 

PO Box 3108  

Orange, CA  92857  

 

www.OrangeCountyQuiltersGuild.com 

REMEMBER TO BRING TO GUILD: 

V A Friend 
V Name Tag 
V Show & Tell 
V Challenge Block 
V Completed UFO 
V Block of the Month 

V Goodies to Share  
V Enthusiasm for the meeting! 
V Quilts for Kids/Quilts for Vets quilts 

Dates to Remember 

September 2 - Board Meeting 7 
p.m. at Anaheim First Christian 
Church 

September 9 - General Meeting 
at Anaheim First Christian 
Church, 520 W. South Street, 
Anaheim, CA (corner of Harbor 
&South St.) at the following 
times: 

6:00 pm ïPre-Meeting 
Activities 

7:00 pm ï General Meeting 
starts. 

September 10 ï Philanthropy 
sew 

September 16 ï Quilt Show 
meeting 

 

 


